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Dear Parents and Carers                      January 2024 
 
Year 11 Subject Revision Evening for Parents and Carers 
 
On Wednesday 17th January 2024, we are running our Year 11 Revision Evening which is for parents 
and carers only. The purpose of the evening is to: 
 

• Help parents/carers understand specific exam information; for example, how many papers, 
what topics are included in which paper, etc. 

• Inform parents/carers how they can support their child over the next few months with 
revision in each subject. 
 

The evening will start at 6.00pm in the Main Hall with sessions from English, Maths and Science. 
Everyone will then move to A Block classrooms for three further sessions that will last 10 minutes 
each. Each session will be run by the Head of Subject and will be totally focused upon supporting 
parents with the forthcoming examinations in May 2024. 
 

6.00–6.05pm Main Hall for everyone to set the scene 

6.05-6.15pm Session 1 – English in the Main Hall 

6.15-6.25pm Session 2 – Maths in the Main Hall 

6.25-6.35pm Session 3 – Science in the Main Hall 

6.50-7.00pm Session 4 – A Block – Option A 

7.05-7.15pm Session 5 – A Block – Option B 

7.20-7.30pm Session 6 – A Block – Option C 

 
Please come along to the evening knowing what subject your child has in each option block. (Details 
of how to find this out are on the next page.)  I do hope that as many parents/carers can attend this 
evening as possible as active parental involvement in the revision process makes a really positive 
difference to student outcomes.  
 
A reminder that you can purchase blank revision cards via ParentPay at a cost of £1 per pack of 100 
cards.  These will then be delivered to your child via their form pigeonhole. 
 
I look forward to seeing you during the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr R Major 
Principal 

http://www.tomlinscoteschool.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to work out which sessions to go to in Option A, B and C 
 
In order to find out the options sessions, you will need to refer to your child’s timetable. You can find 
this on their iCal or on EduLink. If you look at Tuesday; it is easy to find all of the information as Year 
11 have all 3 of their options subjects on that day. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


